
 
 
 

August 14, 2014 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: 
 
  Efren T. Gurrobat - Antipolo National High School 
  Andrew B. Satairapan - Calatagan High School 
  Lorenzo E. Gando - Bato Rural Development High School   
  Rommel T. Lizaso - San Andres Vocational School 
  Maybelle V. Rubio - Bato Rural Development High School 
  Jennifer B. Metica -  Catanduanes National High School 
  Ma. Cheryll C. Turalde -  Catanduanes National High School 
  Rene Samar  - Viga Rural Development High School 
  Bernard Bosque  - Caramoran School of Fisheries 
 
1. Pursuant to Division Memorandum No. 58, s. 2014, you are hereby advised to report at the Division 

Office Hall B on August 20, 2014 at 8:00 a.m. for the Planning Conference of the Division Training 
Workshop on Computer Hardware Servicing scheduled on September 5, 6, 7, 11, 12, 13 and 14, 
2014. 
 

2. Travel and other expenses relative to this activity shall be charged against MOOE subject to the 
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulation. 

 
3. For widest dissemination and compliance. 
 
 
 

 
 
JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO VI 

   Schools Division Superintendent 
 


